Hello!
Don’t you love the wonderful smell of freshly baked bread?

On Tuesday, April 21, 2015, Holland Brook School students will participate in the King Arthur
Flour Bake for Good: Kids Learn Bake Share Program, and learn that math, science, reading,
and baking know-how add up to delicious bread!

Your student will come home with two bags of King Arthur flour, a Bake for Good: Kids recipe
booklet, Red Star yeast, a KAF dough scraper, a bread donation bag and twist tie, and bread
baking skills.

With your support and in the next few days, we hope your child will bake two loaves of bread.
Please return one loaf of bread in the bag provided to school on Monday, April 27, 2015. Your
“newly-inspired baker” will experience the satisfaction of helping others; one loaf will be
donated to the Samaritan Homeless Interim Program (SHIP) and the Market Street Mission,
both located in Somerville, NJ. You and your baker keep the other delicious loaf to enjoy!

To learn more about Bake for Good: Kids Learn Bake Share, please visit the website at
http://www.kingarthurflour.com/learnbakeshare/

We hope you enjoy the pleasures of homemade bread!
Warm regards,
Paul Nigro

Principal
Holland Brook School
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